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INTERNATIONAL CORRESPONDENCE

CHESS FEDERATION

Dear friends,
30th April 2009
ICCF Congress – Leeds, England 2009
It is with great pleasure that we invite all National Delegates, their family and CC friends to attend this year’s ICCF Congress, to be held in Village Hotel in Leeds (England), from 12th September to 19th September 2009, to be organised by BFCC (British Federation for Correspondence Chess).

Details of registration and accommodation arrangements are contained with the host federation's invitation documents, which are enclosed herewith. These should be carefully studied and it is important that reservations are made in accordance with the timescale and procedures which are described by our hosts.

There will be a meeting of the ICCF Executive Board in the afternoon of Saturday 12th September in the Village Hotel, and those concerned are kindly requested to arrange travel plans to enable participation in this meeting, which will commence at 15.30.
The Congress will be opened at 09.30 on Sunday 13th September in the same location and families and friends accompanying delegates to the Congress are warmly invited to attend this ceremony. Meetings of Congress will begin immediately after the official Opening Ceremony. 

A full day excursion will take place on Thursday 17th September, with the Closing Banquet being held on the evening of Friday 18th September. Further details of the ladies program will be issued by our hosts, in due course, when the arrangements have been finalised.

Finally, we would kindly ask you to confirm receipt of this invitation to General Secretary, informing him whether you will be able to attend this year's meeting of the ICCF Congress.

With kindest regards and good wishes,

AMICI SUMUS,
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Pedro F. Hegoburu

ICCF General Secretary

